
Opinion:  Nevada  should
consider  online  gaming
partners
By Howard Stutz, Las Vegas Review-Journal

Two of the state’s largest slot machine manufacturers received
Nevada’s first interactive gaming licenses in June. Regulators
could license three more suppliers this month.

Another  30-plus  casino  operators  and  gaming  equipment
providers have interactive license applications on file with
the  Gaming  Control  Board.  If  all  goes  as  planned,  gaming
regulators could rule on two or three applications per month
well into 2013.

Meanwhile,  Nevada  has  handed  the  technology  certification
process for Internet gaming systems to two of the industry’s
largest  testing  laboratories,  which  have  certified  the
equipment used in legal online gaming worldwide.

Based on industry talk, Nevada could have 20 online gaming
websites launched in 2013. So why must online poker players
wait even longer to place their bets?

Numbers.
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